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 Dear Chairman ,I am concerned at the gradual but certain erosion of property
rights.When such rights are taken for the "Public Good"then the public must
expect to give a just compensation.As we are all citizans of the
commonwealth I can not see why the states are not forced to conform to the
same laws as the commonwaelth.We are already victims of this situation and
having the right to clear our land taken from us we have been offered 25%of
the valuer generals valuation.      T G Price


